NOTES

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members
FROM: Barbara Lipscomb, City Manager (})4-/
DATE: April 20, 2016

SUBJECT: Materials for Your Information
Please find attached the following materials for your information:

1. A memo from Gary Fenton, Recreation and Parks Director, regarding the Celebration
of Youth Expression on May 7, 2016

als
Attachments

cc: Dave Holec, City Attorney
Carol Barwick, City Clerk




Greenville

Find yourself in good company

Memo

To: Barbara Lipscomb, City Manager

From: Gary Fenton, Director of Recreation and Parks %F
Date: April 20, 2016
Re: Celebration of Youth Expression — May 7, 2016

The Recreation and Parks Department would like to invite Greenville City Council members and yourself
to attend the 2016 Celebration of Youth Expression, Saturday, May 7, 5:30 p.m. at the Town Common
Amphitheater.

This is the second year for this event, which is designed to highlight the visual and performing arts skills
of Pitt County residents, ages 5-18. We anticipate 15 to 20 performances on stage, and 25 to 30
submissions for the art exhibit.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

cc: Merrill Flood, Assistant City Manager



	Cover Memo

	Celebration of Youth Expression


